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Parents are invited to a meeting to find out 
more about joining Girl scouts in  Wayland. 
There will be a sing-along, snacks and crafts for 
the girls. This is geared toward incoming 
Kindergarten girls. 

Wayland Town Hall, 41 Cochituate Rd, Wayland
We'll be outside, in the green, next to the 
Garden club.

Contact Zuania Wood at 
waylandgsleaders@gmail.com or 
781-996-4251

waylandgsleaders@gmail.com

Saturday, May 20, 2017 10-11:30am
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